
Two events for families living in the Belleek / Garrison area 
organised by Fermanagh LPG Members and FODC 
 

 
 
As a result of local consultation while crafting FODC Community Plans 
local people in the Belleek / Garrison area identified how people of all ages 
who are Carers experience isolation and loneliness and the challenge of 
addiction. To support the local community two collaborative events were 
organised to bring awareness of support directly into the heart of the 
community. Both events were opportunities for LPG members to visit the 
new Belleek Community Hub and meet local residents.  
 
Parent Participation Project (Parent Line / CINI) kindly assisted with 
consulting with families with children / young people living in the area 
about their experience of isolation and loneliness through a face-to-face 
survey tool. Learning from this will guide future events / planning in regard 
of the needs and wants of this local community. 

 

  
 
Additionally, YGAM facilitated an evening session for families in the area 
and interested LPG members focusing particular on children & young 
people’s attachment to online gaming. As well as awareness sessions 
such as these for families, YGAM can offer groups/ organisations further 
City & Guild leadership training into Gambling and Gaming addiction, 
which will be an addition to their practice and Safeguarding Policies. 



 

 

 


